
Kenmore Board of  Trade 

Things are happening in the Kenmore Commu-
nity. 
 
Attorneys Dennis Thompson and his wife, Christy 
Bishop are extensively renovating three buildings 
on Kenmore Boulevard for business and residen-
tial use. Two business locations are in operation 
and the third one is expected to be occupied 
soon. There will be ten new furnished apartments 
completed in the next few months. 
 
Young’s historic building has been removed and 
a new mixed use complex will replace it. Con-
struction is expected to begin in the Spring. 
 
The area across Manchester Road from Young’s 
and South of the canal will be developed by Sum-
mit County Metro Parks after the storage build-
ings are removed. This is expected to begin in the 
Spring. 
 
These are all positive signs for our community 
and will lead to other activity. 
 
David Culbertson 
culbertsonlaw@sbcglobal.net 
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K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

The Speaker for the February 2, 2011 meeting will be Stephen T. Washington who is the 
Director of The William and Rita Fitzgerald Institute for Entrepreneurial Studies and an In-
structor of Finance at the University of Akron. 
 
He has an extensive background in research, trading, marketing and management of invest-
ment product. 
 
This will be an interesting and informative meeting. 
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Young’s Restaurant Site 

The Thompson & Bishop Buildings 

Storage Buildings 

Come and join us at the meeting on February 2, 2011 at 11:45 am. at  
The Church On The Boulevard, 754 Kenmore Boulevard. 

KBOT members please pay your $60.00 dues for 2011 membership. 

 

Welcome to our two 
newest members: 

Recreation Insurance 
Specialists LLC                            
William Hobbs,        
President                            
231 Springside Drive, 
Suite 150                     
Akron, OH 44333-4534 

Tightline Computers, 
Inc.                       
Marcia Akins,           
President                    
555 Westminster Circle          
Akron, OH 44319-5503 



Dennis and his wife have a lot of ideas for development in the Kenmore Community and 
Dennis especially is not timid about expressing them to anyone interested. 
 
Many people attended the meeting to hear what Dennis and Christy had to say and not a 
few stayed after the meeting to discuss what was presented. 
 
There was an open house at the offices of Thompson & Bishop attended by many including 
the Board of Directors of The Kenmore Board of Trade. Tours of the offices and the apart-
ments were given. This is a first class redevelopment and is the beginning of other projects.  
 
The Community of Kenmore is in excellent location with easy access to or from anywhere in 
the region. 
 
We have easy access to the bike trail which we will look at in later newsletters and also con-
venient bus services. 
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Kenmore Board Of Trade Newslet ter  

Attorney Dennis Thompson and his wife, Christy Bishop were the speakers at The Kenmore 
Board of Trade meeting on January 5, 2011. 
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In  
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General meetings of The Kenmore Board Of Trade are held the first Wednesday of each 
month @ 11:45 am. at The Church On The Boulevard , 

754 Kenmore Boulevard, Akron, OH 44314 

The Kenmore Board Of Trade represents the business interests in the Kenmore Community             
and Summit County and we are interested in hearing from our members.  

South & East      
Boards of Trade     

networking meeting   

Friday, March 25, 2011,   
11:30 am.— 1:00 pm.  
2198 E. Market St.,  

Akron. 

Tim Dimoff                
President of                 

SACS Consulting,         
will be speaking           
on the subject of   

“Social Media Policies, 
Procedures & Pitfalls”   

Reservation:             
Lenny Morella           
330-418-5482 

lmorella@neo.rr.com 


